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To whom it may concern, please vote no on this legislation. 

 

We cannot hurt the rights of law abiding citizens and prevent ease of access to 

firearms to them. 

 

When the checks and balances of government fails, the second amendment is the 

final check and balances of this country. 

 

Please look into "The battle of Athens", the L.A. riots and many more use cases. 

 

If we allow the government or police agencies to pick and choose who gets firearms, 

then it will only hurt minorities. 


